
For More Information Contact: 
Todd Tregenza, GHD 
Senior Transportation Planner 
p: (916) 782-8688  
e: todd.tregenza@ghd.com

G E T  I N V O LV E D  I N  YO U R  CO M M U N I T Y !  
IMPROVE VEHICULAR, PEDESTRIAN AND BICYCLE SAFETY IN 

VALLEY SPRINGS!

HELP PLAN THE FUTURE OF YOUR COMMUNIT Y! 

J O I N  U S  F O R  P U B L I C  W O R K S H O P  #2

STAY UP TO DATE ON THE PROJECT WEBSITE:  WWW.VALLEYSPRINGSTOWNCENTER.COM

WHEN:   MONDAY, MARCH 11TH 

                  6:00 - 8:00 P.M.  

WHERE: VALLEY SPRINGS ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  
                  MULTI-PURPOSE ROOM 


